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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Easing of COVID-19 Restrictions 

 
Council wishes to inform its residents that the Queensland Government has announced some easing of 
restrictions taking effect from 11:59pm on 15 May 2020.  From 16 May Council will open the following 
facilities with a maximum of 10 people using the facility at any time: 
 
1. Birdsville State School Swimming Pool  
2. Parks and Playgrounds in both towns  
3. Bedourie Aquatic Centre 
4. Bedourie Community Centre 
5. Birdsville Town Hall 

 
From 8:30am on Monday 18 May the following facilities will be open with a maximum of 10 people using 
the facility at any time: 
1. Birdsville Wirrarri Centre - Library and Centrelink Services available 
2. Bedourie Outback Visitor Centre - Library and Centrelink Services available 
 
From 25 May Playgroup will recommence with a maximum of 10 people using the facility at any time. 
 
Please follow all directions given by Council Officers and on available signage at Council facilities.  
 
For those of us in the Outback, from 11:59pm 15 May 2020 some other general lifting of restrictions 
include: 
 

 Dining in, but no bars or gaming, will be allowed in restaurants and pubs.  This will be limited to a 
maximum of 20 local people only. 

 

 Recreational travel will be allowed within 500 kilometres of your principal place of residence and 
you may stay away from your principle place of residence for multiple nights. 

 

 Residents may receive up to five visitors who are not ordinarily members of that persons 
household. Note – The five visitors can be from up to five different households. 

 
We welcome this first phase of easing of restrictions but remind everyone that we must still be careful and 
continue to practice good hygiene and social distancing. 
 
Please go to Council’s website for further information and links to important information. 

 
 
Leon Love 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
15 May 2020 
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